

Scott Gustin

From: Jesse Beck <jbeck@ffinc.com>
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 3:18 PM
To: Scott Gustin
Subject: RE: CPB DRB

WARNING: External Message

Scott,
This email requests a 3 month deferral for the Phasing timeline submittal scheduled for a DRB hearing Nov. 17th. We request that the DRB be informed that a new application and submittal has been submitted for P&Z review and approval.

Thank you,
Jesse

From: Scott Gustin [mailto:SGustin@burlingtonvt.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 2:57 PM
To: Jesse Beck
Subject: RE: CPB DRB

Hi Jesse,
A second and final 3-month deferral is possible. If you want to do that, send me a request ASAP.
Scott

Scott Gustin, AICP, CFM
Principal Planner & Asst. Administrative Officer
Dept. of Permitting & Inspections
645 Pine Street
Burlington, VT 05401
(802) 865-7189

From: Jesse Beck [mailto:jbeck@ffinc.com]
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 1:53 PM
To: Scott Gustin <SGustin@burlingtonvt.gov>
Subject: re: CPB DRB

WARNING: External Message

Hi Scott,
Looks like you've scheduled us on Nov. 17th DRB to approve the revised Phasing schedule?

What are our options knowing the new project has been submitted for review?
Can we ask for another 3 month extension?

Thanks,
Jesse